
 
 
 

SALEM TOWNSHIPBOARD MEETING MINUTES 
January 9, 2007 

 
 
Jim Pitsch called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
Board Members present: Pitsch, Brower, Mays, Parmelee, Sebright 
Board Members absent: none 
 
Minutes from December 12, 2006 were approved as submitted by consent of the Board. 
January bills were approved to be paid by consent of the Board. 
 
County Commissioner Paul Van Eck presented updates. 
Comments from departments of Zoning, Planning, Fire, and Ambulance 
Comments from public 
 
Old Business 

1. Brenda Mays moved and Earl Parmelee seconded to adopt the Information 
Technology Policies. Roll Call Vote: Parmelee—no; Mays—yes; Pitsch –yes; 
Brower—yes; Sebright—yes. Motion carried. 

New Business 
       1.   Betty Brower moved and Don Sebright seconded to pay $50.00 per meeting to   
             Planning Commission members attending the Citizens Planner Classes. After   
             some discussion Brower and Sebright withdrew their motions. Don moved and   
             Betty Brower seconded to pay each person $10.00 per hour per class, no mileage.  
             Roll call vote: Parmelee—yes; Mays—yes; Pitsch—yes; Brower—yes; Sebright- 
            yes. Motion carried. 
 
Public comment: 
Earl Parmelee wanted to know if Under Sheriff Baker ever sent reports on the types of 
community policing our deputies are doing. 
Jim Pitsch reported that he and Don Sebright met with Rhino representative and Forest 
Grove Farm & Lawn Equipment. The amount they will reimburse the Township is still 
undecided. 
Brenda Mays moved and Betty Brower seconded to adjourn until February 13, 2007 at 
7:00 P.M. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M. 
 
 
Betty Brower, Clerk 
 


